
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

April 28, 2022 

  

The Honorable Rosa DeLauro                                                 The Honorable Kay Granger 

Chair                                                                                        Ranking Member 

House Committee on Appropriations                                      House Committee on Appropriations 

U.S. House of Representatives      U.S. House of Representatives 

Washington, DC 20515                                                           Washington, DC 20515 

 

Dear Chair DeLauro and Ranking Member Granger: 

I am requesting funding for Main Street Road Safety Audit (RSA) in Watertown in fiscal year 2023.  

The entity to receive funding for this project is Town of Watertown, located at 61 Echo Lake Road, Watertown, CT 

06795. 

The funding would be used to create additional sidewalks, raised bump outs, streetscapes, lighting, and street plantings. 

This will increase pedestrian and vehicular safety, while promoting economic development and stimulating many small 

businesses. 

 

I certify that neither I nor my immediate family has any financial interest in this project. 

 

    Sincerely, 

       

Jahana Hayes 

            Member of Congress 
 


